HOOGHLY MOHSIN COLLEGE

NOTICE

No. 285/2025 Date: 09/10/2025

It is hereby informed to all the students of Semester-IV, 2025 that as par the
information received from the University of Burdwan the online portal for filling up the
Examination form of Semester IV has been reopened. and will continue from 08-10-
2025 to 10-10-2025. Those who has not yet filled up their examination form are asked
to do the same following the payment instruction of our earlier notice no. 260/2025 dt.
13-09-2025. After making the payment of the requisite fees, the students are also
asked to attend the college office positively on 10" October,2025 within 5 P.M. for

filling up the said form.
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